
 
 
March 21, 2023 
 
Amelia Swain 
111 Old Orchard Dr.  
Hudson, OH 44236 
 
 
Dear Amelia: 
 
Congratulations! On behalf of AMP and its member communities, I am pleased to inform 
you that you have been selected by the AMP Board of Trustees as a 2023 AMP Lyle B. 
Wright Scholarship recipient. Your accomplishments are many and you are a credit to the 
public power family. We plan to present a $3,000 scholarship check to you during a 
council meeting in your community.  
 
Lyle B. Wright was a strong public power advocate on both state and local levels. He 
served on the boards of both American Municipal Power-Ohio Inc. and the Ohio Municipal 
Electric Association. The scholarship was created and named in his honor in 1989. 
 
I will be contacting you within the next few weeks to discuss the presentation of your 
check. If you have any questions, please contact me at asmithey@amppartners.org or 
614.540.6403.   
 
Sincerely, 

Amanda Smithey 
Member Events & Programs Coordinator 
 
cc:  Frank Comeriato, Assistant City Manager 
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